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16th July 2021  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Last Day of Summer Term – Friday 23rd July 2021 
 
I am writing to confirm the arrangements for the last day of the Summer Term for pupils.  Form Tutors will explain 
these arrangements to pupils this week. 
 
Morning lessons will take place as usual on the last day of the Summer Term.  Pupils will be dismissed from Period 
4 in a staggered manner in their year group ‘bubbles’. In exceptional circumstances, pupils can remain on site to 
work independently in the library; please complete and return the slip below if you require your child to do so. 
 
Y7 13:10  Central Road     Y9 12:50  Central Road 
Y8 13:10  Grove Road     Y10     12:40  Grove Road 
 
The canteen will be open until 13:00, but closed thereafter.  Kindly note that hot meals will not be available at 
lunch time on that date for pupils in Year 10.  If your child is entitled to have free school meals but does not have 
canteen access before 13:00 and they require a school meal on the day, please inform the school via 
contact@springfield.net.uk (no later than 15:00 on 21 July) and we will make arrangements for them.  
 
Pupils have asked for the last day of term to be a non-uniform day for charity and we are happy to support this.  As 
usual, pupils will be asked to contribute a minimum of £1 if they wish to wear non-uniform.  The charities will be 
Rowan’s Hospice and the Teenage Cancer Trust.  We would, however, ask parents to ensure that their son/daughter 
wears appropriate clothing for school.  While a t-shirt would be suitable, you will understand why a vest or cropped 
top would not be, for example.  
 
Kindly note that ‘Springfield News’ will be published and shared electronically with parents/carers at the very end of 
this term.  This contains essential information for parents/carers as well as news features and so we ask that you 
read this carefully and also encourage your child to do so.  Please feel free to share ‘Springfield News’ with family 
and friends, as appropriate.   
 
Further information will follow regarding the beginning of the Autumn Term in due course. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you all an enjoyable summer break. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 
Ms S F Spivey 
CEO, Headteacher 

 

Last Day of Term – Friday 23rd July 2021           Please return this slip to reception by Wednesday 21
st

 July 2021 
 
I do not give permission for my child to leave the school site early on 23rd July.   I request that s/he works at school until 
15:00 in the library.  (Please return this slip to reception.)  
 
Name of pupil: ____________________________________________________________      Tutor Group:  ______________ 
 
Name of Parent/Carer (please print): _______________________________________________________________________     
 
 

Parent’s/Carer’s signature: ________________________________________________________________________________ 
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